

LIVINGSTON COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT

2300 East Grand River Avenue, Suite 102 Howell, Michigan 48843-7578

www.lchd.org

PERSONAL/PREVENTIVE HEALTH SERVICES

P: (517) 546-9850 F: (517) 546-6995 ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICES P: (517) 546-9858 F: (517) 546-9853

July 22, 2021

To: Livingston County Board of Commissioners

From: Dianne McCormick

Re: resolution to accept Michigan Department of Health and Human Services funding to support Livingston County Health Department's 2022 Covid-19 response

The attached resolution is a continuation of the agreement with the Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS) to provide Livingston County Health Department (LCHD) with the capacity for immunizing, testing, contact tracing, case investigations, infection prevention, and efforts to control future spread of Covid-19. The MDHHS provides funding to reimburse the county for services covered in the agreement, primarily staffing, communications, IT costs, and supplies needed for further Covid-19 support. The LCHD 2022 allocation of funding for these efforts is \$1,523,365; the breakdown of projects is as follows:

Epi Lab Capacity Contact Tracing, Case Investigation, Testing	
Coordination, Violation Monitoring, and Wrap Around Services	\$ 516,095.00
ELC COVID 19 Infection Prevention	\$ 90,000.00
CDC COVID Immunizations	\$ 917,270.00
TOTAL	\$ 1,523,365.00

These expenses will be reported in the state's reporting website E-Grams, the same as it is done for the projects in LCHD's comprehensive agreement.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions.
